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Department of Administration / Division of Purchases 
One Capitol Hill, Providence, Rhode Island 02908-5855 

Tel: (401) 574-8100   Fax: (401) 574-8387 

 
November 20, 2018 

 
ADDENDUM # 6 

  
Bid # 7597580 
Title: Fleet Fuel Management System RFP 
Bid Closing Date & Time:  Wednesday, December 5, 2018  at 10:00 
AM(Revised) 
 
Notice to Vendors: 

 
One vendors submitted questions were left of the answer sheet. See below: 

 
There is the possibility that the existing State of Rhode Island ID Badges can be used to identify each 
Driver at the time of fueling.  What is the ID Badge manufacturer Make, Model, and # of bits? 
Answer- the use of state ID badges is out of the question. We are requiring the use of FOB’s or equivalent. 
 
At several sites there is a conduit that is attached to the existing trak pedestal that is also connected to the 
fire suppression system.  Can you confirm that this is just for power and there is no other wiring / function. 
 
Answer- The conduit attached to the fire suppression system houses a power wire only.  
 
 After reviewing all of the fueling sites, the process of removing the old trak system and installing a new 
fuel management system will not require running any new electrical.  Based upon this information, can you 
provide guidance on whether a licensed electrician shall be required to be present during the upgrade of 
each fuel site.  Additionally, based upon the scope of work, shall the State of Rhode Island require permits 
to be pulled, and if so, for what? 
 
Answer- New electrical and conduit is required. Yes, an electrician is required as this project requires 
electrical and fire permits. 

 
 
 
 

Kathy Missell 
Chief Buyer  
 
Interested parties should monitor this website, on a regular basis, for any additional information that may be 
posted. 
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